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Beth Loughran
School Counselor
North Salem High School
914-669-5414 ext 2024
fax: 914-669-8554

Ellen Falk <efalk@northsalemschools.org> Mon, Aug 19, 2013 at 1:13 PM
To: "Newitt, Andrew N." <newitfac@erau.edu>
Cc: Beth Loughran <eloughran@northsalemschools.org>

HI Drew-

I will discuss with Beth and set up something. We have several classes that I think would benefit greatly from a
visit. Enjoy the move-in at Riddle! You will see Mariah there as she is the "O-Team " Capt.

Talk to you soon-

Ellen

On Tue, Aug 13, 2013 at 2:37 PM, Newitt, Andrew N. <newitfac@erau.edu> wrote:
[Quoted text hidden]

Newitt, Andrew N. <newitfac@erau.edu> Fri, Sep 27, 2013 at 9:46 AM
To: Ellen Falk <efalk@northsalemschools.org>
Cc: Beth Loughran <eloughran@northsalemschools.org>

Hi Ellen, Beth:

I spoke to Charlie Reinholtz from Embry-Riddle's Mechanical Engineering department, and he is
definitely interested in coming up to speak to some of your math and/or physics classes in November.

How does a day during the week of November 11th look for you? Monday the 11th is the Veterans day

holiday, but perhaps we could make it for Tuesday the 12th or another day that week?

Let me know what would work on your end and I'll run it by Dr.Reinholtz.

Hope your year is off to a good start!

Drew

Drew Newitt
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